
October 26, 1967 

Mr. Gerald T. Horton 
The Research Gr,oup, Inc. 
2342 National Bank of Georgia Bldg. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Jerry: 

Thank you very much for your letter of October 
23rd i-egarding the hopeful merger o.f the Atlanta and 
Fulton County governments. I appreciate the material 
which you sent me and your offer of assistante which 
we shall certainly keep in mind. 

lAJr/br 

Sincerely your , 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




